From: Adam Hogg

To: M&CP - Licensing

Cc:

Subject: Daisy Green Foods - application for a variation of a premises license LN/200507956
Date: 30 June 2020 15:47:05

Sirs

| am writing to express our concern about the application by Daisy Green Foods to add off-sales
between the hours of 11:00 and 20:00 Monday to Sunday to the license agreed in August 2019.

At that meeting we objected to the granting of an off sales licence as we were concerned that
customers could purchase alcohol and consume it in the adjacent gardens when the outside
licensed area was closed creating noise, disturbance and litter.

These public nuisance issues remain our prime concern.
It was because of concerns about potential public nuisance in the vicinity of the restaurant, it
was decided in the original hearing that the ‘supply of alcohol would be restricted to on the

premises’. It is our view that this remains the right approach.

We are disappointed that Daisy Green have not consulted with us, despite channels for doing so
having been set up.

Adam Hogg
Chairman Andrewes House Group





